
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: School Resource Officer memorandum with Stephenville Independent School District   

DEPARTMENT: Stephenville Police Department 

STAFF CONTACT: James Gresham/ Jeff Walker  

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the signing of the MOU 

 BACKGROUND: 

The Stephenville Police Department has provided SRO services to the SISD since the fall semester of 2002. The 
current MOU has expired. The MOU was recently reviewed and updated with SISD staff and is ready to be signed. 

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

SISD reimburses the City of Stephenville for two sworn officer positions that are assigned as School Resource 
Officers.  
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